
Don Brown 
Clerk of the Board . 
312-814-3461 
Don.Brown@lllinois.Gov 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

I am grateful that the Illinois Pollution Control Board is currently considering PFAS 
Groundwater Quality Standards (IPCB, Case No. R2022-018). As a resident of Will 
County, a county that has high levels of PFAS exposure and many residents are served 
by groundwater, I support the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency's Groundwater 
Quality Standards (GQS) proposed amendments lo 35 Ill. Adm. Code 620. The 
proposed amendments would add GQS for six PFAS chemicals (PFOS, PFOA, PFNA, 
PFBS, PFHxS, and GenX) and it will change the methodology in calculating toxicity 
values by utilizing child exposure factors in place of adult exposure factors. This 
amendment will help protect our communities from these harmful chemicals. 

The more scientific data that becomes known about PFAS chemicals the more we learn 
how serious of a threat they are to human health, including causing cancer, birth 
defects, and compromised immune systems. As a person of faith I have a deep concern 
for the care of the earth and human dignity, comprehensive GQS is a way to protect the 
earth and human dignity. 

IPCB, Case No. R2022-018 is a step in the right direction to support healthy 
communities in Illinois. Thank you for your consideration. 
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From: panelli61@comcast.net
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] IPCB, Case No. R2022-018 PFAS Groundwater Quality Standards
Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 1:07:41 PM
Attachments: PFAS pt 2 Don Brown r.pdf

Dear Mr. Brown,
I am passing these 10 letters along to you from St. Jude’s Parishioners in Mokena and New Lennox at
their request for your consideration at the next Pollution Control Board meeting  Dec 7.
 
Thanks for your consideration.
 
Andy Panelli
Cell- 708 508 3111
 

mailto:panelli61@comcast.net
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov
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From: panelli61@comcast.net
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] IPCB, Case No. R2022-018 PFAS Groundwater Quality Standards - additional letters
Date: Friday, December 2, 2022 1:10:09 PM
Attachments: PFAS pt 1 Don Brown r.pdf

 
Dear Mr. Brown,
Here are an additional 7 letters for  you from St. Jude’s Parishioners in Mokena and New Lennox at
their request for your consideration at the next Pollution Control Board meeting  Dec 7.
 
Thanks for your consideration.
 
Andy Panelli
Cell- 708 508 3111
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